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The Graduate Medical Education office assigns lockers on a first come, first serve basis to residents and 
medical students rotating through the pediatric residency program.  Lockers are located on the third floor 
of Miller Children’s Hospital in the Pediatric call room.  Additional lockers are also available on the 
seventh floor of Long Beach Memorial Medical Center. 
 
House staff is expected to maintain a clean locker (outside and inside) at all times. Photographs, stickers, 
magnets, or artwork should not be placed on the lockers.  
 
House staff should contact the GME office if they forget the combination.   
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